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Dear Friends and Neighbors,
 
Please join us for the return of our annual Riverbay Tree Lighting on Thursday, December 8 at 
5:30pm.  It will be held at our living Christmas tree at the Park Avenue entrance to Riverbay. 
 
Get your holiday season off to a great start: 
 • Greet and chat with your neighbors. 
  • Enjoy hot chocolate and cookies. 
   • Sing seasonal songs with a special “Riverbay” twist. 
    • Have a fun, get-in-the-holiday-spirit time.

There is plenty of parking along Park Avenue. Be sure to bring a flashlight. Guests and Association 
non-members are most welcome.  P.S. Dogs are invited too! 
 
Sincerely,

Shirwin Pockwinse 
President
Riverbay Association
president@riverbay.org
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